
Would  You  Like  To  Receive
Your Popcorn Early?
That is right! You can have your popcorn in hand on Wednesday,
September  4th  (Westborough)  or  Friday,  September  6th
(Plympton). Your unit can start selling earlier than everyone
else. We need lots of volunteers (must be 18+) to help sort
the  popcorn  to  get  ready  for  Saturday  morning  pickups.
Commitment is from 1:00 – 4:00 pm on one of those days. We
could also use a few hands on Saturday morning to help load
cars. Please note, if you are helping at either warehouse, you
will need to wear close toed shoes.

Sign Up To Help Sort

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/would-you-like-to-receive-your-popcorn-early/
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/would-you-like-to-receive-your-popcorn-early/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScThgzbmv3_6Q9BGXf0bA2Vw1s46JQKz9rryC8ovsdt0lnZMw/viewform

